
               

Road Paving is set to begin September 3, 2024. 

Please note the following: 

 September 2, 2024 (or before) – Turn your irrigation/sprinklers OFF 

 

 September 3, 2024 (Tuesday) – Milling will commence.  

If you requested a reserved parking spot, you may park your vehicles on the 
grass verge on Lakewood Blvd., beginning at 5pm. 

 

           September 4, 2024 (Wednesday) – Paving will commence.  

Vehicles need to be removed from Balmoral Loop before 7AM 

NO RESIDENT OR NON RESIDENT VEHICLES ON THE LOOP AFTER 7AM 

(This includes cars, trucks, motorbikes, electric bikes/scooters, 

 electric mobility scooters and bicycles) 

       

 September 5, 2024 (Thursday) – Striping /Painting  

                  NO VEHICLE TRAFFIC/RESIDENT ACCESS UNTIL AFTER 5PM.                   

There will be no Garbage/Recycling/Waste collection for the week commencing 
Monday September 2, 2024 (Labor Day). 

  In addition, there be no USPS Mail delivery on Wednesday (September 4) and 
Thursday (September 5). Normal postal delivery will resume Friday, September 6. 
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matt@sandcastlePMB.com                     239-466-3330 
All communications are by email or blast. Please make 
sure Matt has your correct information to stay informed. 
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